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	GLASGOW LIFE


	Meeting Title  - Glasgow Satellite Squad Committee Meeting
	Date: Tue 21st August 2012
Time: 6pm

	
	
	
	

	Attending:
	 Cliff Stevenson, Jane Grimley, Vince Fossett, Lena Robertson, Alison Allan, Jackie Sim,  Andrew Flockhart, Helen Flynn, Susan Lafferty, Ian Menzies, Richard East

	Apologies:
	Stewart McKenzie, Jill O’Neil, Janice Booth

	Circulation:
	

	Subject:       
	Action

	1.
	Welcome & APOLOGIES
	

	
	Cliff welcomed everyone along to the parents meeting and noted the apologies

	

	2
	AGREE MINUTES FROM LAST MEETING
	

	
	Minutes were agreed as a true record.
	

	3
	FINANCE
	

	
	Jane updated as follows

· £ 1000 now has been gratefully received from Sports Relief

· £18300 currently in bank as of end of July however although this is a healthy balance it was noted that due to the reduction of both legacy funding from Glasgow Life and ad hoc grants which are likely to be available in future years, these funds will be required to ensure all running costs can continue to be met in the foreseeable future. The key running costs are coaches, halls, shuttles etc

· It is requested that all payments are paid by direct debit by September, which will make the management of funds easier to monitor. Alison will remind parents where appropriate and required.

· The reason for charging over 12 months and during the holiday period was discussed, as this had been raised as a query. It was explained this was to spread the cost to parents, and also to make it easier to manage administratively rather than stopping and starting direct debit payments.  It also makes it easier to track the income from the fees.

·  It was agreed this needed to be communicated more clearly so that everyone was aware that this was the arrangement, and why it was necessary to do so.

· It was also agreed that the option of having some sort of summer training could be reviewed, however in the past summer training has not been well attended for a number of varying reasons which has been a waste of club funds in incurring court hire costs and coach fees for 2 or 3 attendees in some cases. Members’ views should be sought well before next summer to gauge interest in summer training.

	

	4
	FACEBOOK
	

	
	It was agreed that a Facebook Account should be set up which would make communication easier, with regard to training, events etc. The site would be set up so that people could only ’like’ or ‘dislike’ and there would be no facility to add any comments. The site would be administered so that content would be regulated and that the site was being used responsibly. Lena will progress and report back at the next meeting.


	

	5
	TALENT DAY
	

	
	A Talent spotting day has been organised for the 9th September at Scotstoun Badminton Academy which hopefully will generate new squad members. Thank you to Susan Lafferty and Helen Flynn who have volunteered to assist on the day with registration of players.

	

	6
	Next meeting planned for Thursday 27th September at 7 pm. The change of time and day is hopefully to allow more parents to be able to attend. 
	

	
	
	

	
	
	









